
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
 
 
SUBJECT:   LOCAL FLOOD RISK MANAGEMENT STRATEGY (LFRMS) 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Cabinet Member for City Highways, has made the 
following executive decision on the above mentioned subject for the reasons set out 
below. 
 
Summary of Decision 
 
That the Cabinet Member for City Highways approved the LFRMS for publication on the 
City Council’s website. The approved LFRMS will be in place for a period of six years 
until 2023 at which time it will be reviewed and updated and subject to a further 
approval.   

 
Reasons for Decision 

 
The City Council, as required by law, must have an approved LFRMS in place to 
demonstrate it is meeting its statutory duties as a LLFA under the Flood and Water 
Management Act 2010. 
 
 
 
Charlie Parker, Chief Executive, 
Westminster City Hall, 
64 Victoria Street 
LONDON  SW1E 6QP 
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